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April 6, 2015 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

RE:  Tyra Hodge Letter of Recommendation 

  

I am writing this letter of recommendation in support of Tyra Hodge’s application and candidacy as an 

assistant principal.  I have worked with Mrs. Hodge between 2004-2007 at Park View Intermediate in 

Pasadena ISD as a classroom aide, and in her final few months, as a classroom facilitator filling-in for a vacant 

teaching position.  I remember Mrs. Hodge as a hard working individual, very creative, extremely 

professional, and collegial among superiors, colleagues and district staff.  She is an individual who cares about 

the service she provides and how she can continuously help her students.   

 

In addition, I know Mrs. Hodge continuously seeks professional development, training and leadership 

opportunities to improve instructional effectiveness with her students and assist her colleagues.  She always 

goes the extra step to help anyone she can which has earned her the greatest respect from students, teachers 

and parents.  I know Mrs. Hodge will be an asset as a school assistant principal, and I strongly recommend her 

for the opportunity to become a successful educational leader to help others.  Please feel free to contact me if I 

can provide any additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Hasson, Ed.D 

Principal 

 
 


